
2024 Region 5 Annual Report 

 

This was my first year as Region 5 Coordinator, and it was a pleasure getting to know some 

of the Lay Directors of the movements of this region.  Vineyard VdC had a renewal weekend 

that went well this fall.   

As I understand, all 7 Secretariats had meetings, weekends, and/or Ultreyas. Fall weekend 
plans are underway, and I look forward to working with everyone in the coming year. 
 
 

De Colores!, 
BobbieJo Koski 
Region 5 Coordinator 
Region5@viadecristo.org 
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